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Dear Sir/Madam,
I can't quite work out whether the date for submissions has passed, if not I would like to
make the following observations :
1. There is already traffic congestion in the general area of Gatwick and the surroundings.
Any increase in passengers will exacerbate this problem.
2. There is a problem with flood water in the general area and additional housing
developments are already increasing the risk.
3. As there is already a housing shortage, the anticipated 14,000 extra jobs will be
unsupportable in many ways.
4. I question the environmental impact of any extra flights, pollution, noise, etc..
yours sincerely,
Mr I P D Wright




